
Coordinating Chamber of PSCBC Western Cape Province 
(CCPWCP) 
 
A special CCPWCP meeting was held on 30 June 2025, during which the following items were discussed.  
Implementation of PSCBC Resolution 2/2025 - Clause 3.1.3 and 3.1.5 
• Research proposal on trade union observer status in recruitment practices in the South African Public 

Service  
• Research proposal on the standardisation of uniform and protective clothing policy in the Public 

Service  
 
The General Secretary presented the two research proposals to the Chamber with an explanation that the 
process is not meant to replace negotiations in the PSCBC on these topics. Rather the idea is to derive a 
holistic view to be gathered from inputs of all provinces to determine best practice going forward.  
 
The two proposals will now be tabled in the ordinary Chamber meetings for parties to provide inputs.   
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